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Good Afternoon,
I would really appreciate your help in promoting the community planting days for the SEE-Change  Birdscaping project. 
We are planting about 2000 tubestock plants over four community working bees, to encourage habitat in Canberra's inner north for small endangered birds.
The site is opposite Turner Primary School on David Stand is being prepared for planting by Greening Australia. More information on the project is here 
If the working bee events could please be added to your website and/or newsletter, that would be fantastic.
Working bee details are:
· 20 October- more information and registration here
· 24 October- mid week with Turner Primary School students, more information and registration details here
· 3 November- more information and registration details here
· 10 November- more information and registration details here
Thanks very much for your help.

Kind Regards
 
Jen
 
Jennifer Tonna |  Project Officer
SEE-Change Inc   |  Downer Community Centre
Phone (02) 6162 2320   |  email admin@see-change.org.au
 
Please note that I do not work on Friday
 
Communities creating a sustainable Society Environment Economy
Follow us on Facebook! www.facebook.com/SEEChangeCanberra 
www.see-change.org.au  
twitter.com/SEEChangeInc


 
 

